
 

 

State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

 
August 31, 2011 

 

 

Notice of Special Business Meeting 

 
 

The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission will have a special 

meeting on Monday, September 12, 2011 at the Commission Offices, 1333 

Main Street, Columbia, SC 29202 for the purpose of discussing the proposed 

changes to Regulation 67-1302 and conduct an Executive Session to discuss 

a personnel matter.  

 

The meeting will begin at 11:00 a.m. in Commission Hearing Room A.  

 

 

 

For information contact: 

Gary M. Cannon 

Executive Director 

(803) 737 -5744 

gcannon@wcc.sc.gov 

 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 

P.O. Box 1715 
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 

 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 

FAX:  (803) 737-5764 
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